
 

 

 

 

 

February 6, 2018 

 

Yellowknife Education District No. 1 

 

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories – Yellowknife Education District No. 1 is inviting 

the general public to a town hall meeting on Thursday, February 15.  

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss site options for the new École J.H. Sissons 

and the probability of current students being accommodated by other YK1 

schools. YK1 is engaged with the Departments of Education, Culture and 

Employment, Infrastructure and the Taylor Architecture Group about building a 

new school in the coming years. This is an exciting time for the school district and 

with any project of this magnitude, it will present some new opportunities.  

YK1 would like to hear from as many parents and stakeholders as possible 

throughout this project. Quality programming and education is a priority of ours, 

and the needs of our students will come first as we embark on this exciting 

project.  

The town hall meeting will be held in the gymnasium at École J.H. Sissons on 

Thursday, February 15 starting at 7:00 p.m. Refreshments and childcare will be 

provided. There will also be consultations on design in March.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

 

Metro Huculak          John Stephenson 

Superintendent / CEO, YK1        Board Chair, YK1 

Email: metro.huculak@yk1.nt.ca       Email: john.stephenson@yk1.nt.ca 

Phone: 867-766-5050         Phone: 867-766-5050 


